Graves, Lori

From: Neely, Ken

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2003 10:41 AM
To: Graves, Lori

Subject: FW: Water District 635
Importance: High

Hi Lori. This is the emalil that | sent to Norm last week. Ed said that the District would still have a water master, but that
person would not be in charge of collecting monitoring data. ken

From: Neely, Ken

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2003 4:41 PM
To: Young, Norm

Cc: Newton, Garth

Subject: Water District 635
Hi Norm,

Ed Squires talked to me yesterday about the collection of monitoring data in Water District 635, There are 5
geothermal users in the system: Ryan, Stralow, Edwards, Quail Hollow, and Terteling {(which includes the wells at
36th and Hill, and the welis at his new Flora location up the canyon). | think there are about 10 geothermal wells in the
district.

Ed said that the District members would like to know if they could pay the department to do the water measurements,
It will be cheaper for them than paying a water master, or a private company. Another pius to this arrangement is that
IDWR can collect the data according to the plan we want, and keep a closer tab on the use, and any problems that
begin to surface. Sounds like the District would be willing to pay into an IDWR account, which we would draw from for
the field work that | (or Helen) would do.

The downside is that it would be more field work for me {or Helen). Ed and | figured that it would take about 5 hours,
once a month to measure the wells, This is probably a reasonable investment on our part to get consistent data, and
especially since the time would be billable to the District.

What do you think of this proposal?

ken

Kenneth W Neely, Technical Hydrogeologist
Idaho Department of Water Resources
Hydrology Section - Ground Water Monitoring
1301 N. Orchard Street

Boise, ID 83705

208 327 5455 (phone)

208 327 7866 (fax)

www idwr state id us/planpol/hydrology. htm




